
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: School Uniform Guide  

I would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to The King’s School Uniform Guide which 
is applicable from September 2019.  
 
As part of our drive to improve outcomes for our students, we expect them to be smartly dressed. A 
well-worn uniform supports excellent behaviour, equality amongst our students and reflects the pride 
that our students have in being part of our school.  
 
As a result of direct feedback from parents/carers, we have returned to using local stockists and 
further information can be found in the guide you will receive with this letter. Please pay particular 
attention to the Important Changes section. We appreciate that it can be difficult to find generic 
clothing that is suitable so as a result have introduced a new mandatory logoed skirt. This will ensure 
consistency for our students and make it easier for parents/carers to purchase the required uniform. 
I am also pleased to introduce the alternative fleece option for PE. This is again as a result of 
feedback and I have no doubt will be an attractive and popular choice for many. Students will need 
to be wearing all newly logoed items in September following the initial introduction to this at the start 
of the academic year.  
 
We plan on having a day towards the end of the summer term where members of staff will be 
available in school so you can check any specifics around the uniform. This will ensure all 
requirements are met at the start of the academic year. We will send a text message with the specific 
dates and times.   
 
School uniform obviously carries a financial commitment and if you feel that you would qualify for 
financial assistance please contact Mr Lunn, Assistant Headteacher, using the school details above.  
 
I thank you in anticipation for your support and I look forward to seeing The King’s School students 
continue to be ambassadors for the school, Trust and local community.  
 
Yours faithfully   

 

Mr Dominic Pinto 
Acting Head of School  

 


